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School Reopens  

04/09/24  
 

Superstars 
of the 
week  

1RW Aisha  

1CM  Mira  

2AM  Rosy 

2CW Aydin  

3JM Idris 

3PM Joshua  

4KH Daisy  

4RH Rebecca  

5CS Kuba  

5JG Anas  

6CT Zelal  

6SF Shko 

 

 

RLB 91.15% REG 82.96% 

1RW 82.26% 1CM  77.5% 

2CW 88.46% 2AM  90.37% 

3JM 71.89% 3PM 81.2% 

4KH 92.39% 4RH 92.39% 

5JG 87.98% 5CS 79.17% 

6SF 96.32% 6CT 89.2% 

 
 
 

Weekly 
Attendance 

Friday 19th  July  2024 

 

 

Autumn Term Visits  

As part of our new ôPoartryõ project, ôTown is by the Sea, Hull is by                                                 

the Estuaryõ, we are exploring Hullõs location on the River Hull and                                                

the Humber Estuary. All the children will be visiting the river and                                                           

estuary at  different points. In September, the children will be going                                            

on the following visits - 

 

 

 

 
Details w ill be sent out as the children come back in September.  

 

 

Goodbye to Miss Dimmock & Miss Middleton  

As we bring this term to a close, we say goodbye to 

two fantastic members of staff. Support assistant, Miss 

Middelton, is leaving us to start her teacher training. 

We know  she'll be brilliant and wish her all the best.  

Our behaviour and emotional well -being                   

lead, Miss Dimmock, leaves us to pursue a                              

new venture after 16 years at Clifton.                                    

We will  miss her very much but know                                            

she won't be far away.  

Best wishes and luck to her and Miss Middleton.  

Message from the Headteacher  

I hope you enjoy the final Clifton Connection of this academic year! It has been a 

wonderful year with lots of success and lots to celebrate. I am very proud of your 

children and to be the headteacher of this fabulous school. I want to say goodbye and 

good  luck to our Year 6 cohort who are going to be brilliant in their secondary schools. 

May I thank you all for your support over the course of the year. I hope you have a 

lovely summer break. If you need any support with anything over the break, please                        

do not hesitate to contact me at: head@clifton.het.academy   

Please also join us on Twitter (now known as X) our username is @CliftonSch  

Year 4 -Paull Lighthouses  

Year 5 -Hull Marina and the Spurn Lightship  

Year 6 - The Lord Line building  

 

 

 
School closes  

19/07/24  
 

Happy Summer Holidays!  
 

Attendance Winners  

100% Attendance Winners this 

year! What an amazing 

achievement! Well Done!  

 
Year 1 - Hull Marina and the Deep  

Year 2 - Humber Bridge Country Park  

Year 3 -Barton Tile Works  
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